
Public Meeting Notice
You’re invited to consider proposed changes to the

Municipality of Kincardine Zoning By-Law
Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 5 p.m. 

The purpose of the open house and public meeting to complete comprehensive update to the 
Municipality of Kincardine’s local Zoning Bylaw. The Zoning Bylaw is a legal document that 
specifies how land can be used through regulations (property setbacks, building heights etc.) and 
permissions (residential, commercial, agricultural, etc).
The Municipality’s current Zoning Bylaw is 21 years old. The purpose of the comprehensive 
review is to ensure that the Zoning Bylaw reflects the updated Official Plan, current practices, 
changes to provincial policy, and supports the strategic directions of the Municipality.

Learn more
The Draft Zoning By-law will be available on the municipal website at 
www.kincardine.ca/ZBLUpdate after it has been presented to council on October 23rd, 2024.
Discover more by emailing kincardinezblupdate@mhbcplan.com and planning@kincardine.ca 
calling 519-396-3468 ext. 2 or viewing in person at the Development Services Department 
between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. (Monday to Friday).

Have your say
Questions, concerns, or objections about the Draft Zoning By-law can be sent through the 
municipal website at www.kincardine.ca/ZBLUpdateFeedback.
On the day of and during the Public Meeting you can participate in person or virtually. The 
commenting period will close November 22, 2024.

How to access the public meeting
The Public meeting will be held in a hybrid format (virtual or in-person) at the Municipal 
Administration Centre located at 1475 Concession 5 Kincardine.
For information on how to participate in the public meeting, please visit 
www.kincardine.ca/Get-Involved under “Agendas and Minutes.”
Please contact the Municipality of Kincardine at clerk@kincardine.ca or 519-396-3468 with 
questions about how to participate in the meeting.

Stay in the loop
If you’d like to be notified of the decision of the approval authority on the proposed draft by-law 
you must make a written request to Development Services. For information about this matter 
including about appeal rights, contact planning@kincardine.ca.
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